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AAACU Sponsors Boat Reel Explosion in Lincoln Lions 41st Fishing Tournament 

Alpena, MI, June 19, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) proudly supported 
fishing boat Reel Explosion in the BUDWEISER Super Tournament, STIHL 3 Day Tournament, 
and the Shotmaker’s Ladies Classic during the Lincoln Lions 41st Annual Fishing Tournament. 

One standout participant was Reagan, a 4-year-old from Greenbush, who marked her third-year 
fishing in the Ladies Classic. Reagan, the youngest crew member aboard, has been a keen 
participant since 2022, highlighting a love for the water and a knack for fish identification. Her 
enthusiasm and family involvement highlight the inclusive spirit of the tournament, nurturing a 
passion for fishing from an early age. 
We want to congratulate all anglers who participated in the tournament and are proud to be a 
continued sponsor and supporter of the Lincoln Lions Fishing Tournament. 

AAACU sponsor of fishing boat Reel Explosion is made possible from our Community 
Reinvestment Fund. These funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our communities 
thanks to credit union members who choose to receive their monthly statements electronically. 
The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-statements account and in 
2023, AAACU will donate up to $238,000.00 back into the communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,533 members with total 
assets equal to $817,694,658. 
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